[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear AUMC Congregation,

The health and safety of our spiritual community, our staff and our families is paramount. We are closely watching the COVID-19 developments and we will continue to do our part to ensure that extra precautions are being taken during this uncertain time.  

We will keep everyone informed as soon as possible if worship, meetings and practices are being affected by the COVID-19 virus pandemic.  We have taken extra steps to ensure that our facility, our staff and our worship services are as safe as possible. We are operating as normal and working as quickly as possible to provide and administer to your spiritual needs still keeping your health and safety at the forefront. 

We understand that your ability to attend worship might be limited at this time. Do not hesitate to call the church office if there is an immediate need of spiritual assistance.  We lift our spiritual community as well as our nation up in prayer and live in the  hope that God will prevail and bless us with healing across our nation.
In this time of uncertainty, we feel very fortunate to have a dedicated community of prayer warriors. We are here for you and hope that you and your family stay safe and healthy.

In Christian Service
The Staff of Alamo UMC
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